Hardin County Auditor’s Office
300 Monroe St./P.O. Box 2996
Kountze, Texas 77625
(409)246-5130

Fax (409)246-5134
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October 14, 2014

To whom it may concern,

The 2014-15 adopted budget was filed on September 30, 2014 in the County Clerk’s office.
After the adopted budget was filed, it was discovered that the column heading, beginning on
page 6 and ending on page 47, was not changed from proposed budget to adopted budget.
However, the informatioh and amounts reflects the budget that was approved at the
Commissioners Court meeting on September 22, 2014, only the column heading is incorrect.

This letter is being filed with the County Clerk’s office to inform the public that the column
heading should state “Adopted Budget” and not “Proposed Budget”. If you have any questions,
please contact the auditor’s office at 409-246-5130.

Sincerely,

Chmllo. Qo

Angela Gore
Hardin County Auditor
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